
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Londonderry Conservation Commission 
 
 
The November 11, 2014 meeting of the Londonderry 
Conservation Commission has been cancelled. 
 
The regular next meeting will take place on Tuesday, 
November 25, 2014. 
 
Please note that the December 9, 2014 meeting has been 
cancelled. 
 
Please also note that the December 23 meeting has been 
rescheduled for December 16. 
 

 


